
From: Paul Safyan
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Coal Ash Regulations
Date: Tuesday, October 27, 2020 8:21:53 PM

Mr. Brown:
 
I sent a comment earlier regarding the rules before the Illinois Pollution
Control Board.
 
I just signed a lengthy petition as well, urging that stringent protections
for coal ash disposal be enacted.
 
Thank you.
 
Paul S. Safyan
300 Linden Lane
Wheeling, IL 60090
M 224-565-5044
H 847-215-2087
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